
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Message from Mrs Finch 

Thank you to all our families who have supported us over the first couple of terms this academic year. It was 

wonderful to see so many of you at the recent Christmas performances and at our Christmas Fayre. 

 

Thank you so much to our PTFA for their hard work and commitment, not only in organising and running the 

fayre but also in providing extra festivities for our children over the past few weeks. 

 

I'm sure that you'll join me in thanking all of our staff for the dedication they have shown over this term, we 

hope they have a restful break.  

 

To the children, parents and Governors, I wish you a very merry Christmas and I look forward to seeing you 

all in January 2024. 

 

iCare Winter Clothing Appeal 

Mrs Mercieca would like to pass on her thanks to all the families who donated to the above appeal. Her 

daughter Maddie was super busy getting the clothes ready to go to Peterborough on Friday evening. Over 

500 items were collected in total.  

 

What a wonderful achievement this is and how lovely of Maddie to be so 

actively involved in all her Mum’s fantastic efforts to support this charity. 

We are very proud of you Maddie     .  
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Mrs Murfet, Site Team, has been displaying her wonderful crocheted wreath creations in the corridor 

throughout December. Her talents have made us feel very festive!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Tuesday 2nd January -   Training Day 

Wednesday 3rd January -   Start of Term 3 

Thursday 11th January -   Forest School starts for Year 4  

Friday 15th January -  Closing date for Thurlby Stars Certificate and Positive Postcard 

Competition 

 
OUR GUINEA ‘PIGS IN BLANKETS’ WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


